
The project improvements consist of installing flashing beacons, wrong‐way signage, and Intelligent Transportation 
System (ITS) devices at 23 exit ramps to enhance safety by detecting wrong-way drivers and preventing serious  
injury crashes on the State Highway System, integrating the wrong‐way driving detecting system/ITS with the  
Regional Transportation Management Center (RTMC) to aid in alerting motorists and notifying law enforcement, and 
upgrading wrong‐way signage and pavement markings to preserve the service life of the road and enhance visibility. 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
FULL CLOSURE & DETOUR NOTICE 
Advanced Wrong‐Way Driving Safety Improvements Project 
On 23 exit ramps along State Road (SR) 9/I‐95, SR 93/I‐75, and SR 862/I‐595 
In Broward and Palm Beach counties 
Financial Project ID Number: 449520‐1‐52‐01 & 449523‐1‐52‐01 

Construction Cost: $5,626,065            Construction Start: August 2024           Anticipated Completion: Summer 2025 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Christopher Comprosky, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager 
christopher.comprosky@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 547‐2807 
 

Greg Spelios, P.E. — Project Administrator 
gspelios@pinnaclecei.com or (305) 321‐7772 
 

Christian Gonzalez — Community Outreach Specialist 
csgonzalez@corradino.com or (786) 837-4884 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe statewide transportation system that promotes the efficient  

movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, prioritizes Florida’s environment and natural resources, 
and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the state’s communities. 

Updated: 11/18/2024 

SOUTHBOUND SR 9/I-95 EXIT RAMP TO THE PALM BEACH INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT (EXIT 69B)  
TO CLOSE NIGHTLY NOV. 17 — NOV. 21 

The southbound SR 9/I-95 exit ramp to the Palm Beach International Airport (Exit 69B) will be closed nightly, 9:00 
p.m. until 5:00 a.m., Sunday, Nov. 17 through Thursday, Nov. 21, for the installation of new “Wrong-Way” signage 
and conduits. 
 

Traffic will be detoured via the southbound SR 9/I-95 exit ramp to westbound Belvedere Road (Exit 69A) and 
southbound Australian Avenue to access the Palm Beach International Airport. Florida Highway Patrol (FHP) will be 
onsite and detour signage will be in place to assist motorists.  

WEB AND SOCIAL MEDIA 
Project website: www.d4fdot.com   
 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
MyFDOTSEFL/ 
 

X/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

LEARN MORE 
Scan the QR code to learn more 
about FDOT’s Statewide Wrong‐
Way Driving Initiative. 
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